Development Clerk

From: Grove Engineering <grove.engineering@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 2:15 PM

To: Sarah Reynolds; Development Clerk; Director of Development

Subject: Re: Planning Review Committee Meeting Minutes from July 18th - Burgan

Doug, Sarah and Michelle,

| was thinking about the upcoming ZBA meeting for the Burgan garage project. Part of the argument for having a garage
is that Mr. Burgan has a couple of collector cars and a motorcycle that he wants to securely protect from the

elements. He works for the US Coast Guard and is gone for long periods of time. | would like the board to know that but
| don't want to announce it at a public meeting or have it in the minutes. If | was away for weeks at a time | wouldn't
want the world to know. | doubt there are people that troll the meeting minutes for such things, but I'd rather not bring
it up at the meeting.

Is there a way you can let the ZBA know this about the owner without it showing up in the minutes? | think it's
important for them to know that he'd rather have his cars parked in a locked garage on his property and not outside in
the driveway for long periods of time.

Thanks,
Bill

William J. Grove, P.E.
Grove Engineering
8677 State Route 53
Naples, NY 14512

585-797-3989 Phone
585-531-4084 Fax

On Jul 19, 2016, at 1:15 PM, Sarah Reynolds <sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Here are the minutes and open circle checklist from yesterday’s planning review committee meeting
regarding your project for Mr. Burgan. Please review them carefully and let us know if you have any
questions. Please note that the deadline to respond is this Friday, July 22™ 2016.

Sarap Reynoldy

Town of Canandaigua

Planning Aide

Development Office

585.394.1120 x2232
sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org
www.townofcanandaigua.org

<burgan open circle 7.18.16_.pdf>
<Andrews Road 2465 Burgan PRC Minutes 7.18.16.pdf>



